Home Economics: Week 11/18/24 - 11/22/24
Mrs. Hilborn

This week we are going to take a little break from sewing. The students have worked very hard
on learning different kinds of stitches and sewing on buttons.

So instead, we will be writing letters to seniors who will be all alone for the holidays. The letters
will be placed into a card and hopefully will bring them little cheer.

We will also be making a craft for their Thanksgiving holiday which can be used as a
centerpiece for the family table, if you choose.

Wishing your family a wonderful and blessed Thanksgiving!



